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Good morning Kelly,

Yakama Nation would like to provide a comment letter regarding the proposed construction of
a commercial slaughterhouse in Kittitas County. There are concerns that could potentially
contaminate nearby Lyle and Wilson Creeks, as well as nearby groundwater wells. Please
refer to the attached letter for more descriptive comments.

Thank you,

Jonny Lambert
Habitat Biologist
Yakama Nation - Yakima/Klickitat Fisheries Project
Work #: 509-949-0336
Cell #: 503-756-6742
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